

Submission form

This form can also be completed online at www.mackenzie.govt.nz

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS (these must be provided for us to consider your submission)

Full name: STELLA SWENEY

Name of organisation (if applicable): _____

Postal address: P O BOX 12, LAKE TEKAPO,

_____ Post code: 7945

Telephone: _____ Mobile: 0210460886

Email: stellasweney12@gmail.com

HEARINGS (submission hearings will take place on 3 May 2018 in the Council Chambers in Fairlie and on 4 May 2018 at the Events Centre Community Lounge in Twizel.)

Do you wish to present your submission to Council in person? Yes No
Fairlie 3 May or Twizel 4 May (please circle)

Do you wish to present your submission to Council by telephone conference call on 3 May? Yes No

If you answered 'yes', the hearings will start at 9am on 3 and 4 May. You will be allocated 10 minutes to speak. You don't need to read out your written submission as councillors will have read it prior to the hearing. If you plan to present your submission by phone, we will make every reasonable effort to contact you at the number/s you have provided. If you're unable to speak due to unavailability or technical issues, we may not be able to allocate you another time.

Would you prefer to present your submission in the morning or afternoon? Morning Afternoon

Note: We will do our best to give people their preferred time to present, but we can't guarantee everyone will get their preferred time.



HOW MUCH SHOULD WE INVEST IN ROADS?

I/we prefer Option 1: Set aside a maximum budget of \$300,000 for each year of the plan for roading improvement projects, and borrow to fund Council's 49% share of this amount.

I/we prefer Option 2: Include budgets in each year of the plan for all roading improvement projects that attract NZTA co-funding, and borrow to fund Council's 49% share.

I/we prefer Option 3: Borrow for all roading improvements projects whether they are co-funded or not.

Why is this your preferred option?

I agree with the consultation document statements that roading projects need to continue. The rates increase is already significant. Stay with what is proposed in Option 1.

See further comments in next section.

